
Dear parents,  

 

 

 I am writing to let you know how online learning will work in my Algebra 1 
class while we are out of school due to the coronavirus. All students have brought 
home a packet of notes that will last them ten days. I will communicate with 
students via my blog. I will upload daily notes and assignments for them to 
complete. I will also occasionally post extra credit opportunities. The link to my 
blog is ohsratliff.weebly.com.  

 The best way to communicate with me is through email. My email address 
in Jennifer.ratliff@cobbk12.org. If you do not have an email address, you can still 
send a message from your phone to my email account through text message. If 
you have any questions or problems, please feel free to email me. I will 
continually check my email throughout the time we are out of school.  

 Lastly, students should have brought their class folders home that includes 
all their work from the semester. I am asking that each student get a new folder 
prior to returning to school. This is to avoid spreading any germs and causing 
unwanted illness.  

  

 

 

 

Stay safe,  
Jennifer Ratliff 
 

“We know what we are, but know not what we may be.”  

 -William Shakespeare 


